
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

23 November 2015 

 

 

2015 Review of Railway (Access) Code 2000  
 
NOTICE OF PUBLICATION OF PUBLIC SUBMISSIONS 

On 23 September 2015, the Economic Regulation Authority (ERA) published its Draft Report, 
along with an invitation for public submissions on the Review of the Railways (Access) Code 
2000.  

Today, the ERA published eight submissions which were received in response to the Draft 
Report.  These submissions were received from:  

• Aurizon 

• Australian Rail Track Corporation  

• Brockman Mining Pty Ltd 

• Brookfield Rail Pty Ltd 

• CBH 

• Roy Hill Infrastructure Pty Ltd 

• The Pilbara Infrastructure Pty Ltd 

• WA Farmer's Federation 
 

The ERA appreciates input from interested parties, and will consider the relevant matters raised 
in submissions when preparing the Final Report. 
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Jeremy Threlfall      Tracy Wealleans 
Phone: 08 6557 7900      Phone: 0428 859 826 
Email:  records@erawa.com.au    Email:  communications@erawa.com.au 

 

https://www.erawa.com.au/rail/rail-access/railways-access-code-2000-reviews/2014-code-review
mailto:%20records@erawa.com.au
mailto:communications@erawa.com.au

